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COMPLETION OF PROPOSED DISPOSAL OF PROPERTY AT 63 HILLVIEW AVENUE, 

SINGAPORE 669569  

 

 

Unless otherwise defined herein, all capitalised terms used in this announcement shall have the same 

meanings ascribed to them in the Company’s announcement dated 18 May 2021 (the “Previous 

Announcement”). 

 
The board of directors (the “Board”) of Enviro-Hub Holdings Ltd. (the “Company”, and together with its 
subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the Previous Announcement in relation to the Proposed Disposal of 
the Property. The Board wishes to announce that the Proposed Disposal was completed on 30 June 
2021.  
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 

 

 

Raymond Ng 

Executive Chairman  

 

30 June 2021 


